NOTICE TO CONSULTING FIRMS

The City of Conway is seeking annual statements of qualifications and performance data from
prospective consulting firms to provide engineering and support services for Hydrology and
Hydraulic studies for downtown drainage and flooding and assistance with submission of FEMA
Mitigation Project Grant Application. Please contact Jamie Brice via email:
Jamie.brice@conwayarkansas.gov to obtain RFQ documents. Statements should be delivered
to the City of Conway Purchasing Office at 1111 Main Street, Conway AR 72032 by 10:00 a.m.,
local time, on November 18, 2020.

NOTE: Firms shall not provide a fee schedule.

The City of Conway is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of
race, color, religion, sex, national origin, marital or veteran status, political status, disability
status or other legally protected status. Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §22-9-203:
The City of Conway encourages all qualified small, minority and women business enterprises to
propose on and receive contracts for goods, services, and construction.

The City of Conway is not responsible for lost or misguided proposals.
Dated October 23, 2020
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